
 

  
             Wiesbaden, 18.12.2013 
 
 

TO THE KIND ATTENTION OF ISSF MEMBER FEDERATIONS 
 
 

INVITATION 
 
 
Dear Mr. President, 
 
The German Shooting Sport Federation and the Organizing Committee are pleased to 
invite you to participate in the  
 
 

9th International Shotgun Cup 
 
 

which will take place from May 26th till June 1st 2014 at the shooting range in Suhl, Germany. 
 
 
All entry forms will be available on the competition website www.iwk-suhl.de and the ISSF website as 
well www.issf-sports.org. 
 
 
All those federations who intend to participate are kindly requested to complete the different entry 
forms and return them in time. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Organizing Committee. 
 
We look forward to welcome you in Suhl again! 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
GERMAN SHOOTING SPORT FEDERATION 
  
i.A.  
 
 
 
 
Stefan Rinke          
President of the Organizing Committee      
 


